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Hello Acorns! 
 
We have started to feel a little bit Christmassy this week. We have had 
the wonderful opportunity to sit down with each of your children to 
write their Christmas letters to Santa. It has also been the perfect week 
to talk to your children about Road safety. We have been practising how 
to ‘stop, look and listen’ when crossing the road.  

 
Snowman at Sunset 

 
We will be recording our Christmas performance in the morning on 

Wednesday 8th December. If your child does not normally attend this 
session, they are more than welcome to come in so they can be part of 

the performance. Please let Mrs Burton or Mrs Stock know.  
 

Here is the link to our Acorns song ‘We’ve a snowman to make’. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hUxlLHKjyAs   

 
We have had so much fun singing along to ‘We’re driving in our car’. 
Have fun joining in at home. (To the tune of ‘The farmer’s in his den’.)  
 

We’re driving in our car  
We're driving in our car 

Brum, brum, brumety, brum 
We're driving in our car. 

 
We're stopping in our car 
We're stopping in our car 

The lights have turned to red 
We're stopping in our car. 

 
We're driving in our car 
We're driving in our car 

The lights have changed to green 
We're driving in our car. 

 
Next week, we will be learning about Winter and what we need to wear 

as it gets colder.  
 

Have a wonderful weekend.  
 

Mrs Burton and Mrs Stock 😊 
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